
      
 
 

Motion by the ILGA World Board:  
Appointment of an Auditor 

 
Context: 
 
Part of the duties of the World Conference is the appointment of an auditor for the 
organisation. For the past seven years, ILGA World has been working with KPMG as the 
audit firm. Following general agreed auditing principles as well as abiding to donor 
requirements, every seven years, an organisation should assess and evaluate their 
auditor and go through a full procurement process to sign a new agreement with an 
auditing firm or auditor.  
 
Proposal: 
 
The World conference tasks the Office to conduct a full procurement for an auditing 
firm in 2022, such that a new audit agreement can be signed as of the 2023 audit. 
The current audit firm KPMG shall be invited to bid as well. 
The final decision on the future auditing firm shall be taken by the board. 
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